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Reference:   FOI.11972.23 

Subject:    Health Board’s Oncology ChemoCare system 

Date of Request: 15 June 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

Further to FOI.11729 response, you said that your Trust is planning to replace your Oncology 
ChemoCare system. Could I clarify please do you have new systems already procured or are you 
going out on Tender? 
 

Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that a national procurement tender for one 
oncology system to be implemented across NHS Wales, to replace the local systems currently in 
place, will begin later this year. The current contract expiry for the UHB’s oncology system, 
ChemoCare, is October 2024.  
 

 


